
          

 

Hi everyone, 

 
I am back teaching in school as more children return and whilst it feels great to have a routine it would be even 
better if you guys were all back in, I miss you all.  I shall be phoning everyone again this week and l am looking 
forward to speaking to parents and hearing your voices.  

I know many of you enjoyed learning about the oceans and I also hope you enjoyed writing your own Something 
Fishy Underwater Adventure Stories…..did anyone get eaten by a sea monster or shark or did you all escape????   

Next week we are back onto non-fiction and your mission is to find out about a famous astronaut, do you know 
who he is from these pictures? He was very famous for something…….one of the most significant things he said 
was, “This is one small step for man but one giant leap for mankind.”   

 

     

 

When you look at the home school learning for week 12 on the school website you’ll see lots of things to choose 
from: You might also want to learn about other astronauts, our solar system, make rockets and play or create 
your own space games?  

 

I have also added over 200 games to the Abacus Maths website and will be sending you information how to log 
onto times tables Rockstars – please don’t feel pressured to do everything, YOU CHOOSE!  

 

As ever you don’t have to have a printer at home to do some of the worksheets you can write or draw some of 
the questions to answer in your exercise books, (there are more exercise books in reception if you need one). 
  

Please remember to carry on being kind to each other, family is the most important thing in the world.   

Have a fantastic week and remember to stay safe and have fun.  

Love from Mrs Danby & Mrs Willows 


